
NORWOOD HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION 
REAPPLICATION POLICY 

Effective Class of 2019 and beyond 
DUE BY JULY 1ST   EACH YEAR FOR YOUR SUBSEQUENT YEARS 

 
The Norwood High School Scholarship Foundation wishes to support scholarship 
recipients in their post-secondary education not only in the first year but also in 
subsequent years.  The following guidelines serve to determine a student’s 
qualification for further financial support. 
 

Post-Secondary years 2, 3 & 4 
 
During your first year of post-secondary education, students must attain a 
G.P.A. of at least 3.0 to be eligible to reapply for the second year. 
 
During your second and third year of post-secondary education, you must 
attain a yearly G.P.A. of at least 3.5 to be eligible to reapply for the third and 
fourth year. 
 
A committee within the Foundation will award the additional funds to each 
eligible applicant based on G.P.A.’s and the amount of money available for 
distribution.  The money will be divided among those who apply but shall not 
exceed $2500 per applicant. 
 

 
Graduate School 

 
Students who have been awarded scholarships from the foundation 
throughout their undergraduate careers, and have graduated with a GPA of 
3.5 or higher, may be eligible to apply for assistance with graduate school, not 
to exceed $2500 per year for a maximum of two years.   
 

 
Renewing 

 
Those wishing to reapply must submit a cover letter and a transcript of the 
previous year’s grades to the Trustees by July 1st to the Norwood High School 
Scholarship Foundation; P.O. Box 12522, Norwood, OH 45212. 
 
 
Checks will be written directly to the post-secondary or graduate school.  
Applicants are responsible for providing contact information for their schools. 


